From: Vojin Janjic

To: Elizabeth Rorie

Subject: FW: KUB Signatory Changes Related to NPDES Permits
Date: Monday, October 23, 2023 11:00:13 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Please upload and update WL.

From: Leslie H. Glover <Leslie.Glover@kub.org>

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 6:12 AM

To: Vojin Janjic <Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov>

Cc: Jessica Murphy <Jessica.Murphy@tn.gov>; Jenna Williams <Jenna.Williams@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] KUB Signatory Changes Related to NPDES Permits

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Good morning Vojin,

KUB will be making necessary internal organizational changes that will be effective on December 1,
2023. Please find attached a letter that explains these changes. A hard copy has also been placed in
the mail. If you have any questions or need any other information, please let us know.

Thank you,

Leslie Glover

Industrial Pretreatment Program Coordinator
Laboratory and Regulatory Compliance

0: (865) 594-8285

835 East Jackson Ave | Fleming Operations Center
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October 20, 2023

Vojin Janjic, Manager

NPDES Permit Section

TDEC Division of Water Resources
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor
Nashville, TN 37243-1102

Re: NPDES Permit Signatory Authority

Dear Mr. Janjic:

The Knoxville Utilities Board (KUB) will be making necessary internal organizational
changes and needs to update the Division on revised signature authorizations for NPDES
permit applications and reports. Effective December 1, 2023, Mr. John Gresham, Vice
President of KUB Operations will be designated as the main contact and permit holder for
all four of the KUB’s NPDES permits listed below:

Eastbridge TN0061743
Fourth Creek TN0023574
Kuwahee TN0023582
Loves Creek TN0021822

Mr. Gresham is responsible for the operation of the plants and collection systems for
these wastewater systems and has served as a Cognizant Official authorized to sign the
DMR reports for each of our NPDES permitted facilities. Additionally, Mr. Gresham has 35
years of experience with KUB and has served in a variety of positions, including
engineering and operational roles.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Mr. Gresham at
(865) 558-2790.

Sincerely,

U

Derwin Hagood, P.E.
Senior Vice President of Operations

i Jessica Murphy, TDEC Division of Water Resources, Compliance and Enforcement
Jenna Williams, TDEC Knoxville Environmental Assistance Center
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